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High Street temporary single lane closure 
8pm to 5am, 7 to 9 August 2019 

The Randwick Campus Redevelopment will undertake important work to connect a new sewer. 

For traffic and safety reasons this work will occur in the evening (from 8pm to 5am). Services to 
private property will not be affected during this work. We thank you for your patience as we 
undertake this important work.  

Work may be rescheduled due to unforeseen circumstances or inclement weather.  

What can I expect to see? 

A suction pump will be used to carry out this work. A safety exclusion zone will be in place on High 
Street to safely undertake this work and traffic control will be on site to assist pedestrians and 
vehicles move safely past the work area. 

How will access be managed?  
 A single lane closure of the westbound lane of High Street, between Hospital Road and

Botany Street will be in place
 Access to the hospitals and private property will be maintained at all times
 One lane of traffic will be maintained along High Street at all times
 Pedestrians will be diverted to the footpath on the northern side of High Street
 Traffic controllers and signage will support the safe movement of vehicles and pedestrians.

Map of work area 

Getting in touch 

We encourage you to get in touch if you have any questions or feedback. 

Please call 1800 571 866 or email randwickcampusredevelopment@health.nsw.gov.au. 


